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Chapter 13 
 

SROs, Marketplaces and Clearing Agencies 
 
 
 
13.1 SROs 
 
13.1.1 IIROC – OSC Staff Notice of Request for Comment – Proposed Continuance Under Canada Not-For-Profit 

Corporations Act 
 

OSC STAFF NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR COMMENT 
 

INVESTMENT INDUSTRY REGULATORY ORGANIZATION OF CANADA (IIROC) 
 

PROPOSED CONTINUANCE UNDER NOT-FOR-PROFIT CORPORATIONS ACT 
 
IIROC is publishing for public comment proposed amendments regarding IIROC’s proposed continuance under the new Canada 
Not-for-Profit Corporations Act. The new Act and corresponding regulation has come into force and replaces Part II of the 
Canada Corporations Act, which IIROC was incorporated under on March 17, 2008. The intent of the proposed amendments is 
to bring the existing By-law into conformity with the new Act. IIROC must make the transition to the new Act by October 17, 
2014. 
 
A copy of the IIROC Notice including the proposed amendments was published on our website at http://www.osc.gov.on.ca.  
The comment period ends on January 29, 2014. 


